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The Education Department has made bussing arrangements with
Caledonia Transportation for bussing our students to the Lloyd S. King
Elementary School and Hagersville Secondary School.

We are asking parents/guardians to review the bus schedule(s)
and please notify the Education Department if there are any
additional stops required or not required. In addition, please

note that the route has changed.

Please make your children aware of the bus number they are to be on as
we have 2 buses for Lloyd S. King Elementary School and 1 bus for
Hagersville Secondary. We will be asking Caledonia to put the bus
number in the windows so it is clearly visible.

You may contact us at (905) 768-7107 for any changes.




